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2023 HALLOWEEN TRICK-OR-TREAT 
Mark your calendars! The Harrell’s Ferry Landing 3rd 
Annual Halloween Trick-or-Treat will be held on 
Sunday, October 29th, from 6pm-pm! 

Hope to see you there! 

HOLIDAY REMINDERS 
As we get closer to the holiday 
season, we would like to remind our 
residents of a few things: 

• Remember to be courteous to your neighbors when 
hosting gatherings 

• If you plan to receive packages while out of town, we 
recommend having someone receive them for you to 
prevent package theft 

• Be sure to check all cords and wiring when hooking 
up outdoor decorations 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with 
questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com 

or (225) 286-7546                                                       

FALL 
LANDSCAPING 
Fall is here, and that 
means it’s time for cool 
weather! Now is a 
perfect time to do some 
landscaping touch ups 
before it gets too cold 
outside. We encourage 
homeowners to pull 
weeds, trim bushes and 
shrubs, and replace 
mulch in flowerbeds. 

 
 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 

Visit the Harrell’s Ferry 
Landing HOA website at: 

www.harrellsferrylanding
.com  
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